
Re: SB 1503 Task Force Community Safety and Firearm Suicide Preven�on  2/7/24 
 
Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice-Chair Thatcher, and Senate Judiciary Commitee members, 
 
As a school psychologist who has worked with youth in Oregon 
since 1994, including in juvenile jus�ce se�ngs early in my career, I 
would like to voice my support for the passage of SB 1503.  Gun 
violence preven�on is also a priority for the Na�onal Associa�on of 
School Psychologists.  See infographic to the right.   
 
For the last year and a half, I have also been serving as the co-chair 
on the Schools Commitee for the Oregon Alliance to Prevent 
Suicide.  We work collabora�vely with OHA and ODE, as well as 
other commitees in the Alliance including the Lethal Means 
commitee.   
 
Access to lethal means is an ongoing issue in Oregon.  Our rates 
follow a trend among states showing the gun ownership numbers 
directly correlated to the rates of firearm injury, death and suicide.  
I would encourage the crea�on of the task force and encourage 
collabora�on with exis�ng organiza�ons and subject mater experts 
in this area.   
 
Thank you in advance for your considera�on, 
 
 
 
Jus�n Pots, MS NCSP 
School Psychologist 1999-Present 
Learning Specialist, Marion County Juvenile Dept. 1994-1999 
Former President of the Oregon School Psychologists Associa�on 
 
 
 
 

https://www.nasponline.org/Documents/Membership%20and%20Community/Gun%20Violence%20Infographic.pdf

